
TMGC ANNUAL RENEWAL 
 
 
 

Please fill out the form below and return it to Mike Ash with a check made out to TMGC for $20.00 at the next 
meeting or mail to: 

 
Mike Ash 
PO Box 1357 
Eastville, VA 23347 
757 678-0963  

   mikegash01@gmail.com 
 

Names: &    
 

Address:    
 
 

 

 

Phone # Cell # E-mail: 

   

 
 
 

Do we have your permission to publish your home phone and e-mail address in a 
member’s directory for club use only?    

 
 
 

MG’s owned?    
 
 
 

Are you affiliated with any National Auto Clubs? If yes, please list below: 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

"Save an Octagon" 


